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Comments? Ideas for a future column? Please e-mail info@windsorlatinmass.org. Previous columns are available at www.windsorlatinmass.org. 

It Feels Like Home – Almost 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Traditional Mass returned to Windsor’s Assumption Church 

on Saturday, February 22 for the first time after a five-and-a-half 

year absence, albeit only for one Mass. The occasion was the 

wedding of longtime St. Benedict choir member Laura Hurajt and 

longtime altar server Matthew Charbonneau. Our prayers and best 

wishes to the couple for a blessed and happy marriage! 

New Facebook Page, E-mail Address, and Web Site 
for the Oakland County Latin Mass Association 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is a new Facebook page for the Oakland County Latin Mass 

Association. The old page has been deleted. Please like the new 

page so you can be kept up to date on the Masses and events at the 

Academy of the Sacred Heart Chapel: 

www.facebook.com/OCLMA 

 

Likewise there is a new domain and e-mail address for contacting 

the OCLMA: info@oclatinmass.org. A new web site at 

www.oclatinmass.org will be created over the next several weeks. 

The previous domain, web site, and e-mail address no longer 

function. The Twitter handle remains unchanged at @oclatinmass. 

 

Weekly Sunday Evening Masses Debut in Redford 
 

On March 1 St. Mary of Redford Parish began offering a weekly 

Sunday 6:00 PM Missa Cantata, in addition to their existing 

weekly Saturday 8:00 AM Missa Cantata. Volunteers able to sing 

in the schola or serve at the altar are invited to contact Brother 

John of the Cross at the parish. 

Cleveland Priest Training 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was a great week in Cleveland, as two priests celebrated their 

first Holy Masses in the Extraordinary Form on February 18 & 19, 

three others attended portions of the tutorial as their time allowed, 

and two who already celebrate the Traditional Mass stopped by a 

training session held by Extraordinary Faith at Mary Queen of 

Peace Parish. Several learned how to serve as well as celebrate the 

Mass. One priest said after his first Low Mass that he did not 

expect the experience to have brought him such joy. 

Special thanks to host pastor Fr. Douglas Brown for arranging this 

event. We’re told that enthusiasm is so high on the part of priests 

in Cleveland interested in learning the TLM that another 

workshop may be necessary in a few months. 

Tridentine Masses This Coming Week 

Tue. 03/10 7:00 PM: Low Mass at Holy Name of Mary, Windsor 

(Feria) 

Sat. 03/14 8:30 AM: Low Mass at Miles Christi (Feria) 
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